

SPOOKY STORIES

ANNUAL FLASH FICTION CONTEST

The Graduate English Association and The Writing Studio are getting in the mood for Halloween!

Face your fears in our annual flash fiction challenge. Can you craft a creepy tale that, in under five minutes, will leave listeners feeling haunted? Email your story, your name, and contact info. with "Spooky Stories" in the subject line to canlicker1@gsu.edu. The first 20 submissions will be guaranteed a spot in the reading. Audience members will secretly vote for their favorite tale. All are welcome to join.

NATIONAL DAY ON WRITING LAUNCH PARTY

TRICKS AND TREATS
FOR ALL!

QUESTIONS? EMAIL WRITING@GSU.EDU

TELL US YOUR
SCARIEST ORIGINAL
TALE IN FIVE
MINUTES OR LESS!

#WHYIWRITE #GEA@GSU #WRITEONGSU

FRIDAY
OCTOBER 13

3 – 5 PM 25 PARK PLACE, ROOM 2411